
Dear Binsted Church Attendee 

You are welcome in this place of worship but please 
don’t enter if you have symptoms of Covid 19 which 
are like the common cold – runny nose, sore throat, 
cough, fever etc 
 

• Masks are now voluntary but are recommended 
by the government in crowded spaces or when in 
close contact with someone. 

• It is safer to gather outside the building before or 
after an event or service. 

• Sanitise your hands especially before handling 
food. 

• Use a hanky or elbow to cover coughs and 
sneezes 

• Take your newssheet or programme home & 
dispose of it. 

Many thanks 

Rev Tim Ward, Rector 


